
[DOE (GERMANTOWN) LETTERHEAD]

July 18, 1996 

Dr. Lester Ettlinger 
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
625 Indiana Ave. N.W. 
Suite 700 
Washington, DC 2004 

Dear Dr. Ettlinger, 

As a follow-up to our meeting with you on July 10, 1996, enclosed are DOE's crosswalks for 
Order 460. 1, Packaging and Transportation Safety and Order 225.1, Accident Investigations. 
We believe that these crosswalks were previously delivered to the Defense Nuclear Facilities 
Safety Board, but we are not certain whether the most recent version, dated December 19, 
1995, was made available for your review. 

Sincerely, 

Richard L. Black, Director 
Office of Nuclear Safety Policy and Standards 

cc: 
O. Pearson, EH-3 
M. Whitaker, S-3.1 


